PUBLIC NOTICE

Town of Boothbay/Boothbay Harbor
Board of Selectmen Workshop

The Towns of Boothbay/Boothbay Harbor Board of Selectmen will hold a public joint
workshop for the purpose of reviewing and discussing the school charter on Tuesday, June
21, 2022, at the Boothbay Municipal Meeting Room at 5:00 p.m.

People with disabilities or who have difficulty with the English language and who plan to attend the meeting should contact the
town in advance of the meeting if they need a reasonable accommodation to participate, such as an interpreter or a

person skilled in American Sign Language. The town will then request the information needed to decide exactly what kind

of accommodation is necessary and reasonable for a particular individual and a particular meeting location.



